
Maryze Schoneveld van der Linde
Message from IPA:

Dear All,

I am sorry to be the one to bring such sad news, but I need to inform you all that Maryze passed
away peacefully on Wednesday, May 14.

It is impossible to say how much Maryze has done for the Pompe Community around the world.
She was, and is, truly an inspiration to all who knew her. She worked tirelessly for patients
around the world, often at the expense of her own health and needs. She will be greatly missed.

The funeral will be on May 24th.

I’m sorry to have lost a dear friend in Maryze, and I am sorry to have to be the bearer of bad
news. The future is uncertain and unpredictable. This certainly came as a surprise to me, and I
am sure many of us. We should take comfort in knowing that Maryze would not want us to focus
on the sadness, but instead to remember and honor her legacy of helping others and her
enormous inner strength that kept her fighting for herself and others for so many decades.

Take care dear friends.

Tiffany House
IPA President

Please mail cards to:

Fam. J . Schoneveld
Laege Es 27
7051 GD Varsseveld
The Netherlands

I see a Gate wide open,
through which the Light comes streaming

from the house where I may now go,
may regain my freedom.

I go further than the sea . . .
further than the clouds . . .

to lighter than the light of the sun,
to the Source where I come from.

Back to my eternal home,
my light family, home.

There we will find each other again.
Again and again, every time.

Thank you for this life here with each other.
Until then, until there.

Lots of love, Maryze


